Report to the Board of Education
Pana High School
June 2021

e Although the regular school year may be done but PHS is still buzzing
as we are hosting Summer School along with a variety of practices and
camps during the month of June.

PHS summer school is May 26-June 16

PHS Summer School humbers- We had 29 students sign up for
summer school this year. We offered a wider range of options for
summer school coursework in comparison to previous years and
allowed students to take up to 3 semester courses of credit recovery in
order to address the increased needs of our students.

e Since our last meeting we did host an outdoor graduation which
seemed to go over very well! A million thanks to all those who helped
out and made it a very successful evening!

e The PHS band took their trip to Disney the first week of June. Several
attendees have reported to me how well things went and that the
students seemed to have a very enjoyable experience. Kudos to Ms.
Armour for leading the group in her first year!

e PHS hosted a bootcamp for a small group of life skills, NPT students in
the foods lab. Students were able to learn shopping and cooking skills
during this time.

e PHS summer office hours are 7:30-3:30 daily. The office will be closed
completely from 6/21-7/16. The office will reopen July 19th.

Thank you to the Board of Education and to all those in the district for
my last three years in Pana. I wish Pana CUSD #8 nothing but the
best! Go Panthers!

Yours in Education,
Casey



